
From: Nancy Dhillon   
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 9:10 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]B-2023-0004 and associated applications A-2023-0047/A-2023-0048 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Regarding:          Application # A-2023-0047 - Retained 
                             Application # A-2023-0048 - Severed 
                             Application # B-2023-0004  
 
Attention Clara Vani, 
  
My home is located on New Forest Terrace, we recently received another notice from the City regarding 
the property located at 11467 Goreway Drive, referencing the above applications.  This is the fourth 
time a request has been submitted regarding this property. 

 
We do not agree with the severed land application as this will compromise the aesthetic of the 
neighbourhood.  New Forest Terrace is a dead-end street with no drive access to Goreway Drive from 
the Court,  we wish it to remain as is, following the current by-laws, for security, privacy, and design 
reasons. 
 
Best regards,  
Nancy Dhillon    
 


